
Peter and Susan Holmes

6334 Summit Rd.,  SW

Pataskala, Ohio 43062


plnholmes@earthlink.net


June 10, 2024


Health Provider Services Committee


Ohio House of Representatives


Dear Committee,


I am asking Representatives to support H.B. 319, prohibiting discrimination for 
refusing all medical interventions, including vaccines.


FREE American Citizens must always have the fundamental and unalienable rights to 
bodily autonomy and informed consent. My freedoms come from God and granted in 
the Constitution and Bill of Rights. No government agency, or other entity, shall 
infringe on our rights!


No individual should be forced to take a medical treatment for another person’s 
benefit. I believe the Nuremberg Trials were framed around this mis-justice! My family 
also has multiple allergies to food & medications, and we have religious beliefs which 
prohibit certain substances from polluting our bodies.  God is our healer, counselor, 
and guide - NOT the government. We reject any notion that our medical freedoms are 
in control of any other entity.


I urge the Committee to SUPPORT HB 319 and to move this quickly through 
committee.


Sincerely,


Pater and Susan Holmes


 


